
 

 
St James’ CE Primary School 

Our Christian Value for the month of September is Community 
Friday, 11th September 2020 

Welcome to the start of  
Autumn Term 2020. 

The	children	have	settled	into	school	life	so	
well	and	we	are	all	incredibly	proud	of	

them.		There	have	been	many	changes	to	
routine	and	the	children	have	embraced	

them	all!	
	

Thank you for your support at the 
start and the end of the school 

day. 
We	realise	it	is	challenging.		Please	continue	
to	be	on	time	to	collect	your	child,	this	is	so	
important	to	make	sure	the	system	works	
smoothly.		It	is	a	good	idea	to	wear	a	face	
mask	as	it	is	at	times	difficult	to	social	
distance	from	others.		We	would	appreciate	
if	you	left	bikes	outside	of	the	school	as	
there	very	limited	space	and	lots	of	people.			

Thank	you	in	advance.	
	

Well done	to	the	following	children….	
	
Rayna, Year 1	has	been	working	hard	
all	week	and	has	been	enthusiastic	in	all	
she	has	done!	
	
Lena, Year 2	has	a	great	attitude	
towards	work	and	not	giving	up!	
	
Kwame, Year 3	has	been	putting	his	
hand	up	lots	to	share	his	ideas	and	has	
produced	some	brilliant	writing	

Samaiah, Year 4	has	been	brilliant	all	
week	and	settled	so	well	into	the	new	
term	
	
Nicole, Year 5	has	been	on	task	all	
week	and	has	been	so	helpful	in	class	
	
Khadija, Year 6 has	produced	work	of	
an	excellent	standard	and	has	been	
brilliant	all	week	


